Spalding

Board (f Elections and Voter Registration

NOTICE TO PUBLIC / RISK LIMITING AUDIT

Notice is hereby given that The Spalding County Board of Elections & Voter
Registration will conduct a Risk Limiting Audit for votes cast in the
June 17, 2025 Special Primary for Public Service Commission on

June 26, 2025, beginning at 9:00 a.m.
The Audit will be held at the Office of Elections and Voter Registration
825 Memorial Drive, Griffin, GA 30223.
The Audit will continue until completed.

An announcement will be made at the end of each day for the time for the
audit to continue if needed.

The audit shall be open to the view of the public and press, space will be
limited, but no person except the person(s) designated by the Election
Superintendent or the Superintendent’s authorized deputy shall touch any
ballot or ballot container. The Election Superintendent may designate a
viewing area from which members of the public may observe for the purpose
of good order and maintaining the integrity of the audit.
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